Public Participation notes  - 01 July 2025

3 members of the public spoke about the proposed Breage Fair 20 Sept 2025. A fundraiser for 4 local groups, (Breage Field Committee, Breage Christmas Lights, Breage Primary School and Breage Church). A road closure had been arranged and preparations were afoot. The advised that full details including risk assessments for Breage Playing field would be sent well ahead of the event to BPC.

Cllr Hodgetts provided an update. Violent offending had seen a 70% increase and a lot of young Pc’s were leaving the force. He had been appointed to the police and Crime panel, so would be working hard on recruitment and retention policies. 
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